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2007 Ford F-350 Super Duty Lariat 4x4
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Our Price $18,777
Specifications:

Year:  2007  

VIN:  1FTWW31P57EA97456  

Make:  Ford  

Stock:  A97456  

Model/Trim:  F-350 Super Duty Lariat 4x4  

Condition:  Pre-Owned  

Body:  Pickup Truck  

Exterior:  [F1] Red Clearcoat  

Engine:  6.0L Turbo Diesel V8 OHV 32V  

Interior:  Tan Leather  

Transmission:  5-Speed Automatic  

Mileage:  154,066  

Drivetrain:  4 Wheel Drive

2007 Ford F-350 Super Duty Lariat 4x4 Red, black and beautiful, this
2007 Ford F-350 Super Duty Lariat 4x4 exudes supreme confidence.
Bright red paint and dark black wheels combine for a seriously addicting
look, and this truck's 6.0L Turbo Diesel V8 OHV 32V engine matches
the quality of it's look. The Lariat's luxurious tan leather interior is a
sanctuary, where every journey becomes a pleasure, thanks to the
automatic climate control that keeps the environment just right, rain or
shine. The leather-trimmed steering wheel feels just right in your hands,
while the auto-dimming rearview mirror keeps the glare away, ensuring
a focused drive. The all-weather floor mats means no matter how dirty
you are, you can hop in without a worry in the world. For those who
demand the utmost in capability, this F-350 doesn't disappoint. It comes
with the coveted FX4 Package, which equips your ride with transfer
case and fuel tank skid plates, branded Rancho front and rear shocks,
and a steering damper. These features aren't just for show???they're
for the discerning driver who knows that true off-road readiness is in the
details. The custom grille guard and rear bumper make for even more
durability and utility, for those moments when the elements seem too
much. Seize the opportunity to make it yours today and experience the
road like never before. This vehicle has been reduced at below
wholesale prices. READY for work and play! Give us a call today! Can't
make it in? We offer shipping all over the United States. Ask your
salesperson for shipping quotes. Financing is available with competitive
rates! Get pre-approved in no time by filling out a credit application on
the finance section of our website! We also offer industry leading, highly
rated warranty options so you can select one perfect for your specific
vehicle needs. All vehicles are priced for QUICK SALE. Call us today to
see how easy it is to buy a vehicle at Texas Motorcars. Texas
Motorcars in Addison is a
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Installed Options

Interior

- Power outlet(s): 12V front  - Power steering - Clock - Powertrain hour meter

Exterior

- Pickup bed light - Spare wheel type: steel
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